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Practising certificate and registration renewals will take place from 1 to 31
October 2023 inclusive.

This year, there are no new questions or changes to what we ask for from
law firms or individuals. However, we have made some enhancements to
the applications to improve your experience.

Take a look at what you will be asked and the guidance on completing the
application:
¢ Bulk renewal application [https://www.sra.org.uk/mysra/updates/bulk-renewal/]

¢ Individual application [https://www.sra.org.uk/mysra/updates/individual-renewal/]

Verifying your mySRA account

To make your mySRA account more secure we have introduced an
additional verification step [https://www.sra.org.uk/mysra/updates/verifying-mysra-
account/] . Next time you log in to mySRA you will need to register a phone
number.

You will need to have this phone with you whenever you log in, so we
recommend using a personal number.

We will send you a code by SMS text or call you to verify your identity every
time you access mySRA.
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